
RAE Systems, Inc 
 

 

Request for Change ID 

Date: August 26, 2019 

TO: 
Federal Communications Commission  
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MD 21046  
USA  

Reference: FCC ID: SU3RMBLEE 

Dear Sir and Madam: 

We, RAE Systems, Inc , request a Change in Identification for a currently approved 

device.  

This application will establish a new FCC ID for purpose of marketing.  

The original Grant under [FCC ID: SU3RMBLED ] with a Grant Date of 9/24/2019 will 

remain in effect. An authorization letter from the original Grantee is attached. We attest 

that the equipment is electrically identical.  

 
The major change filed under this application is:  

1. Label 

2. The RF parts of the module RMBLED and the module RMBLEE are identical,The difference is a 

power solution LDO for RMBLED and DC-DC for RMBLEE 

 

Thanks and Best Regards,  

 
Sincerely yours, 

 

 

James Pan 

Oct. 8, 2019 

RAE Systems, Inc 
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